
From: Soura, Christian
To: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 8/28/2014 2:55:47 PM
Subject: RE: CMS Letter

Hey,
 
     No major revelations – we talked budget more than anything else.  He said that CMS acknowledged receipt of the 
letter, but that there had been no other follow-up yet.
 
     Are you on-site tomorrow?  I know you told me, but I’ve been a little distracted and forgot the answer already…
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Erica Brown [mailto:Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 2:54 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: CMS Letter
 
Christian,
Just checking in to see how your call with John went.  Did he have any news on feedback from CMS on receiving the 
letter?
Thanks!
-Erica

Erica Brown

Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
803.898.3062

cell: 978.895.1217

www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

 
Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
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